NOTICE: Date Change for Pupil Transportation Contract Bid Opening

Important Notice To Bidders:

As you are aware, the mandatory pre-bid conference was rescheduled from the original date of
December 22, 2017 to December 27, 2017. Therefore, the opening of bids will take place three
(3) business days later on January 17, 2018 at 9:00AM.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
Thomas F. Geary,

Business Operations Coordinator
SAU 55



